
                                        TOWN BOARD WORK SESSION
                                        WEDNESDAY, APRIL 27, 2011
                                        4:30 PM-COMMUNITY CENTER

Town Board Present: Supervisor- Randy Preston
                                  Councilman-Darin Forbes
                                  Councilwoman-Dawn Stevens
                                  Councilman-Darin Forbes
                                   Councilwoman-Rarilee Conway

Public Present: Gerald Bruce-Town Clerk & David Neumann 

Board discussed the condition of the road to the beach, Supervisor Preston said he understands it will be
ready by Memorial Day.

The Town of Wilmington requires a business that has a liquor license to have at least 8 rooms available to rent. 
Supervisor Preston will put this old law up to a Public Referendum to see if the public wants it changed.

The June 19th Wilmington/Whiteface 100 K Mountain Bike Race will be based at Whiteface Mountain Ski Center. 
They are expecting 500 Contestants. He says the 100 K race is supposed to last about 8 hours.

Youth Center is having an open house on June 4, 2011.

Motion to adjourn by Steve Corvelli   Seconded by Darin Forbes   All in Favor

Respectfully Submitted: 

Gerald L. Bruce/Town Clerk


